
Letter: Not giving up on what
Prop. 37 stood for
To the community,

Thank you Lake Tahoe News and local businesses. In my efforts
to get Proposition 37 passed (GMO labeling) and in doing the
small things I could do, I discovered the wonderful kindness
and helpfulness of our local people.

It truly is the small business and individuals who make a
difference.

Thank you all so much.

I won’t give up on this issue. It’s as important to our health
and the health of the planet as global warming. Thank you
again,

Peggy A. Cooley, South Lake Tahoe
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